TEXAS TECH

UNIVERSITY.

Lawrence Schovanec, Ph.D.
Texas Tech University President
Invites you to the

Tuesday, October 18, 2022
10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

Student Union Building - Red Raider Ballroom
Parking for this event is available in R13 Visitor Lot

Light refreshments will be available.

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE



https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
http://www.ttu.edu/
https://www.ttu.edu/livestream/

